

Building tomorrow, leading the way.

Aqueduct Primary Academy Castlefields Way Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP



01952 984980



admin@agueductprimary.org



Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin

Friday 27th June 2026

Year 6 Treat Day - Wednesday 16th July

Dear Parents and Carers.

As has become tradition, the Year 6 children have been raising money throughout the year to fund their Year 6 Treat Day. We are excited to let you know that this year's celebration will take place on Wednesday 16th July, and promises to be a fantastic day out for our hardworking Year 6 pupils.

This year, the children will:

- Enjoy a private screening of the new How to Train Your Dragon movie at Cineworld
- Have a picnic lunch at the town park
- Finish the day with a 2-hour session at Flip Out

To make the most of the money the children have raised, and in light of increasing transport costs, we are again asking parents to drop off and collect their children from the town centre. Drop off will be at the Travelodge/Ice Rink between 9:00 and 9:30am, and collection will be from the same point between 4:30 and 5:00pm.

Please consider arranging to car share with other parents where possible. It is essential that you complete the form on the attached link (or QR code below) to confirm who will be collecting your child at the end of the day: https://forms.office.com/e/k94vW5cCP5

There is no cost to parents for this trip (other than the optional extra of snacks at the cinema). If you would like your child to have snacks you are able to order Munchboxes which include: Popcorn, Robinsons Fruit Shoot and Milky Way Magic Stars at a special schools price of £2.75 during the film, these must be pre-ordered and ordered 2 weeks before the trip so please order via Arbour by no later than Wednesday 2nd July, as the concession stand will not be open for sales on the day.

We are very much looking forward to giving the children a well-deserved and memorable day to celebrate their time at primary school.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 6 Team









Respect





Learning

